PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
BANKING AND TREASURY SERVICES (RFP 2023-104)

The City of Beaufort, South Carolina, is seeking proposals from qualified
financial institutions to provide banking and treasury services.

The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website
under Quick Links — Bid Opportunities - www.cityofbeaufort.org.

Please contact Three+One Financial Services representative Tyler Frame
at 585-484-0311 Ext. 708 or tdf@threeplusone.us for additional details.

Proposers must submit responses to this request through the
Three+One rfpPrep web portal: https://rfpprep.us

Submittal Deadline: 4:00 PM on April 13, 2023.

Bid Opening: A recommended pre-bid web conference will be held on
3:00 P.M. EST on March 14, 2023, at meet.google.com/yku-qrht-kwn.
(Link is subject to change)



